
The Rev. Peter G. Carman T a L ,  DIP. R.E. 

Planning.nsw.gov.au 

ATTENTION: Director, Infrastructure P7 

APPLICATION FOR A METRO STATIO1',,l 1 
Application No. SSI 15_7400 

Dear Sir, 

1 Hazelbank Road 
Wolls oriecraft NSW 2065 

Phone: (02) 9957 2736 

Ill 
I fully support the Chatswood-Sydenham Light Rail Line, however I would note the 
following: 

- There is a long distance between the proposed stations at Crow's Nest and 
Chatswood 

- Half-way between these there is 
a large industrial area 
a large Bunnings store 
a Toyota Service Centre 

I would like to submit a request for a station to be placed just south o f  the Freeway to 
serve the many people working and visiting the area. This would greatly relieve 
parking and traffic congestion. 

Trusting that you would give positive support i:o this request. I have made no political 
donations in the past 2 years. 

Yours faithfully 

7 
PETER CARMAN 

Department of Planning 

7 JUN 2016 
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